
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL  
3rd May 2023 

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR HOTEL DEVELOPMENT WITHIN CITYSIDE 

DEVELOPMENT AREA OF THE AIRPORT SITE AT MOPA, STATE OF GOA 
 
Notice is hereby issued WITHDRAWING the Request for Proposal for hotel development within 
cityside development area of the airport site at Mopa, State of Goa, dated 24th January 2023 (RFP). 
 
The withdrawal is pursuant to Paragraph 4.1.20 of the RFP which provides GMR Goa International 
Airport Limited (GGIAL) the right to inter alia cancel or withdraw the Bidding Process for the Project, 
reject all Bids, call for fresh Bids or restart the Bid Process, at any time, without any liability or any 
obligation for such acceptance, rejection or annulment, without assigning any reason whatsoever. 
 
GGIAL will return any Bid Security received from any / all Bidders. 
 
All capitalised terms used but not defined shall have the meaning ascribed to them in the RFP. 
 
 


